
Northbound I-95 to Westbound Oakland 

Park Boulevard Off-Ramp Improvements  

Project in Oakland Park 

 

Project Overview 

The Florida Department of Transportation has awarded a $161,000 contract to Ranger Construction, Inc. to 

adjust the slope of the off-ramp from northbound I-95 to westbound Oakland Park Boulevard to provide a more 

comfortable ride for motorists. 

 

Traffic Impact 

Construction related ramp closures are expected overnight between 10 p.m. and 5 a.m. Motorists will be 

detoured to the exit for eastbound Oakland Park Boulevard. A single lane of the ramp may be closed during 

daytime off-peak hours. 

 

Construction Schedule 

Construction will begin May 23, 2014 and is expected to be completed by summer 2014. 

 

Project Updates 

The project team will be distributing periodic updates. If you would like to receive project updates by email, 

please send an email to diglesias@corradino.com with a subject line of Northbound I-95 to Westbound Oakland 

Park Boulevard Off-Ramp Improvements Project Updates. 
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For Additional Project Information 

Contact Ms. Dayana Iglesias, Public Information Officer  

Phone: (954) 940-7585 | Email: diglesias@corradino.com  

 


